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The district allows for parents to pay for transportation if they do not qualify for transportation 

offered by the district.   

   

As of February the district collected $12,193 in paid transportation for the 2018-2019 school 

year.  In 2017-2018 the district collected $19,312. 

 

The following are the number of paid riders: 

 

PG-21 

Capron-9 

Preschool-17 

 

 

Moving forward due to bus driver shortage the follow priority will take place when creating 

routes: 

 

1. Students eligible for transportation 

2. Preschool students 

3. Outsourced students 

4. Paid student riders 

 


